Note to Parish Council 14/12/2021 proposed Recycling Collection Point on New Green.

I am currently without internet so delivering by hand, will follow up with digital copies.

I have been asked to forward you details of a possible solution to the current concerns about the visual impact of the 2.5m fence required by planners.

To meet the sound requirements a 2.5 m barrier is required but the visual impact can be reduced by lowering the base below the existing ground level. Within the enclosure the height will still be 2.5metre but the whole installation will be 450mm lower than previously envisaged.

The attached sketches show the base lowered by 450mm (the height of two concrete blocks. The suggestion is to replace the lower part of the fence with 225mm wide dense concrete blocks which will be varying levels below the actual ground level which slopes from the front to rear of the site.

The original entrance was to be on the front elevation, with a lower floor this would require steps to access which are seen as a safety hazard. The suggestion is to therefore move the access to the side and rear. Taking advantage of the sloping site steps can be avoided.

The area at the rear which is required for the new telecoms mast currently falls about 200mm front to rear and this would be levelled.

A drainage gully and soakaway would be preferred to avoid allowing surface water to run off into the area assigned for the new telecoms mast.

There are some technical details to resolve in relation to how the acoustic fence joins with the concrete blocks and general details about the acoustic fence (corner details, details of gates etc.)
At some point this will require dialog with the fencing supplier. For now, I see the need to find a potential solution before expending more time and effort on the fine detail.
This is a joint project between the Parish Council and the New Green Trust and I am willing to spend time on the project to assist should the Council wish.

I have prepared this suggestion in an attempt to progress the project. New Green Trustees are being asked to review them on the 6th January. 

It would be helpful to know if this suggestion is a possible solution for the Parish Council or to have any comments that can be considered in discussions to find a solution.


Signed 

Roger Smith
New Green Trustee.

Attachments;
RecycleFront.pdf
RecycleSide.pdf
RecycleRead.pdf




